This is a decision paper

MEMO TO:

Members of the Board of Education

FROM:

Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

DATE:

September 20, 2012
RE:


Donation from SAIC for Project Lead The Way at James T. Alton Middle School
This school year, James T. Alton Middle School is starting the Project Lead The Way (PLTW) program “Gateway to Technology” (GTT) as a means of beginning a pipeline of students who will later become students in the PLTW Pre-Engineering program at North Hardin High School.  The GTT program provides a foundation from which students learn about the essential technological skills necessary to succeed in numerous career and technical programs.  The program itself has significant start-up costs associated with, and the district has worked to provide funding for the training and professional development required for program implementation.  
For technology and equipment purchases, however, the district has sought the support of the Science Applications International Corporation (SAIC) and their Senior Program Manager, Marv Barker (a former NHHS graduate).  SAIC has provided financial assistance in the past to North Hardin High School when they began the PLTW Pre-Engineering program nearly two years ago.  Through their generosity, SAIC has agreed to support James T. Alton by providing a monetary donation of $23,800 to purchase technology and equipment needed to implement this program.  We are very grateful to Marv Barker and SAIC for their continued support of the Hardin County Schools.
Recommended motion

I move that the board of education approve the donation of $23,800 by the Science Applications International Corporation (SAIC) to support the implementation of the Gateway to Technology Project Lead The Way program at James T. Alton Middle School. 
